GURU NANAK COLLEGE, DHANBAD
Date: 17/11/2016
Notice
This is for information to all concerned that space would be provided by the college to all candidates contesting election of the Students’ Union, 2016 for fixing their hand-written posters not bigger than the size (24” x 15”) on 23rd of November 2016 after 4:00 P.M. 
 
Principal/Returning Officer
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